
 

 

Clergy 
Father Gerard Marable, Pastor 
Deacon Tom Jennings 
 
Office Staff 
Ms. Bonnie Tilghman  
Mrs. Debbie Carroll 
Mrs. Damariz Cabrera 
 

Maintenance 
Mr. Alberto Carmenate 
 
Sacraments 
Baptisms 
Religious Ed - 
           Ms. Karen Loveland 
           Ms. Margarita Nieves 
Anointing of the Sick - 
           Fr. Marable 
Marriage-Dcn. Tom Jennings 
Reconciliation - Sat. 3:15 pm 
      at  St. Joan of Arc Church 

LA PARROQUIA DE SANTA JOSEFINA BAKHITA 
òUna Comunidad de Comunidadesó 

Parish Mission  

Statement 

As a sacrifice of  

praise the people of  

St. Bartholomew and 

St. Joan of  Arc  

welcome people of  

every race, language 

and way of  life 

around the table of  

our Lord Jesus Christ 

in an American  

African/Hispanic  

expression of  Roman 

Catholic worship.  

Sharing our time,  

talent and  

treasure in acts of  

justice, we proclaim 

the òGospel of Lifeó 

with and for the  

people of  Camden. 

òOnly Godó òThose who work, 

those who soldier, 

those who prayó 

        www.stbakhitanj.org 

Parish Center  
 

St. Bartholomew Church 
751 Kaighns Avenue 
Camden, NJ 08103   

 
Mass Times: 

Sunday:   7:30 am 
                11:00 am 

 

Office: (856) 365-0573 
Fax: (856) 365-0744 

 

Rectory 
 

St. Joan of Arc Church 
3107 Alabama Road 
Camden, NJ 08104 

 
Mass Times: 

Saturday: 4:00 pm (English) 
Sunday:    9:00 am (Spanish) 

 

Rectory: (856) 962-8642 
Fax: (856) 962-7123 



 

 

January 8, 2017 

 Sun 01/08 7:30 am 
11:00 am 

Msgr. Edward Alleyne/Loveland Family 
John Armstrong/Cherryl Summers 

Wed 01/11 12 noon For the Needs of the Parish 

Sun 01/15 7:30 am 
 

11:00 am 

For the Intention of the Deceased Members  
of the Carpinelli Family 

Dorothy Scott/Colleen Mayhaw  

 

The Epiphany of  
The Lord 

Sat 01/07 4:00 pm Cookie Carey/Nancy Bricketto 

Sun 01/08 9:00 am For the Intention of the Deceased Members  
of the Carpinelli Family 

In Thanksgiving for the 41st Wedding  
Anniversary of Jesus & Gladis Tapia 

Thu 01/12 8:00 am For the Souls in Purgatory 

Sat 01/14 4:00 pm Frances ñCookieò Carey/Pat Murphy 

Sun 01/15 9:00 am Petronila Rodriguez/Berkys Gonzalez  
y Familia 

Announced Masses at St. Joan of Arc 

The Peopleôs Tithe 
4th Sunday of Advent (12/18/16): $  
Includes $ from online giving. 

50/50:  
Regular Sunday, 12/25/16: $ 
Includes $ online giving. 

Christmas Collection 12/25/16: $ 
PLUS $ online giving. 
Christmas Flowers: $ 
Regular Sunday, 1/1/17: $ 
Includes $ online giving. 
Mother of God, 1/1/17: $ 
Capital Repairs, 1/1/17: $  
No 50/50 on 1/1/17. 

Thank you for your continued generosity! 
~ ~ ~  

January Second Collections: 
Church in Latin America: January 29th 

Announced Masses at St. Bartholomew 

* * * 

ñMaking Upò 
ñMaking upò is a phrase used among Catholic people who support 
their church by using the parish envelope system.   
     When someone misses Mass they place their usual offering in their 
envelope and set it aside.  The next time they attend Mass, they de-
posit two or more envelopes into the collection. 
     ñMaking upò is really not a burden or additional sacrifice; it is 
simply a new  habit.  By adopting this method of weekly support, you 
provide the parish with a stable and reliable income.  

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

Sick List 
Please pray for those who are ill and those who care for 
them:  
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Sick Visits 
If you or someone in your family is ill and would like a visit from 
our clergy or a Eucharistic Minister, Please call St. Joan of Arc Rec-
tory at (856) 962-8642.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

ATTENTION PARISHIONERS! 
  The Mexican Embassy is sending representatives to 
St. Joseph Pro Cathedral on Sunday, January 
8th after our 11:00 a.m. Liturgy (around 12:30 p.m.) 
to talk with our Mexican Community.  We will meet 
in the school auditorium.   Please announce this at our 
liturgies next Sunday, (January 14-15).  
     Also, there is a meeting for English-speaking folks 
who want to support our immigrant community at 
Christ Our Light in Cherry Hill on Monday, January 
23rd at 7 p.m. This is a follow-up to the meeting at 
Blessed Teresa of Calcutta in November. 
     Our immigration leadership team from our Cam-
den Parishes will meet on Tuesday, January 31st at 
the Romero Center. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Parish Council Meeting 
Tuesday, January 10th ~ 6:30 p.m. 

St. Joan of Arc site 
All members are asked to attend. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
Sunday, January 15th ~ 8:30 a.m. 
St. Bartholomew Church 

* * * 

 St. Josephine Bakhita Weekly Activities 

Sunday, 01/08/17: 
Altar Rosary Meeting 
KPC/LA Meeting 
Religious Ed.-English 
Religious Ed.-Spanish 
KPC/JD Meeting       before 

 
9:00 a.m. 
9:00 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

    10:30 a.m. 
11 a.m. Mass 

 
St. Bartôs Site 
St. Bartôs Site 

St. Bartôs Rectory 
SJOA School 
St. Bartôs Site  

Tuesday, 1/10/17: 
Parish Council Meeting 

 
6:30 p.m. 

 
SJOA Site 

Thursday, 1/12/17: 
Gospel Choir Practice 
Charismatic Group Meeting 

 
6:30 p.m. 
6:30 p.m. 

 
St. Bartôs Church 

SJOA Site 

Friday, 01/13/17: 
Narcotics Anonymous Mtg. 

 
7:30 p.m. 

 
St. Bartôs Hall  

Saturday, 01/14/17: 
Soup Kitchen                       

 
12-1 p.m. 

 
St. Bartôs Hall 

Sunday, 01/15/17: 
Adoration 
Religious Ed.-English 
Religious Ed.-Spanish 
KPC Meeting                after 

 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

    10:30 a.m. 
11 a.m. Mass 

 
St. Bartôs Church 
St. Bartôs Rectory 
SJOA School 
St. Bartôs Site 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 



 

 

 

The Epiphany of the Lord 

* * * 

* * * 

January CAP Sessions 
     The Office of Child and Youth Protection is announcing CAP 
(Child Assault Prevention) sessions for the month of January, 2017.  
Attendance is required once every 5 years for adults who have regu-
lar contact with minors.  Adults who are new employees or volun-
teers should attend CAP 1 before attending CAP 2-Bullying Preven-
tion Program or  CAP 3-Cyber Empowerment.  After 5 years, adults 
may attend CAP 1 and 2 again.  See schedule on bulletin board in 
church hall/vestibule.  Call the CAP Registration Line at (856) 
583-6165 or contact Lucie Alcazar at 
luz.alcazar@amdendiocese.org to register.   
     In case of inclement weather, please call the location of the 
CAP session you are attending directly. The CAP schedule, lo-
cations, phone numbers and directions may be found on the 
diocesan website at www.camdendiocese.org/cyp/cap-events/. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Stewardship Reflection ~ Grateful Stewards   
ñThen they opened their treasures and offered him gifts of gold, 

frankincense, and myrrh.ò   (Matthew 2:11B) 
The image of the Magi kneeling before the infant Jesus and opening 
their treasure chests for Him is an image that we should all try to 
follow all year long.  In gratitude for all that we have been given, 
Christian Stewards are called to generously share all of our gifts, not 
just the ones we pick and choose.  God wants us to be the most gen-
erous with that one thing that means the most to us.    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Camden Diocese Winter Retreat 
January 27, 28 & 29th 

Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament Marian Center 
601 South Central Avenue, Landisville, NJ 08326 
For additional information visit the below website: 

www.camdencharismatic.org 
Lodging Locations with Discounts Available.  
More on website or call (609) 552-5010 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Report Sexual Abuse 
     An independent, toll-free number has been established by the 
Diocese of Camden to help callers report cases of sexual abuse by 
priests, deacons, religious, employees and/or volunteers.  Calls are 
handled by a licensed clinical social worker.  In accord with state 
law, cases of child sexual abuse are reported to the N.J. Division of 
Child Protection and Permanency and law enforcement.   
     For information or to inquire about counseling and support ser-
vices, call 1-800-964-6588. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

House of Charity 2017 
Reminder:  The House of Charity is a donor choice for many em-
ployee giving campaigns.  Employee Giving/United Way cam-
paigns give us an opportunity to direct our donations to the charities 
that best represent our beliefs, interests and concerns.  You can ask 
your employer for a pledge card and be sure to designate the House 
of Charity in the donor choice section.  Donor choice codes can be 
found on the House of Charity website under Employee Giving 
Campaign and also in the Catholic Star Herald.  If you have any 
questions, you can contact Sheila McGirl at the House of Charity 
Office at (856) 583-6128. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

VITALity Catholic Healthcare Services 
Do you or someone you love need care at home?  Contact the Dio-
cese of Camden Home & Parish Healthcare Services Resource and 
Referral Help Line at 1-888-268-4825.  A free and simple gateway 
to help at home for seniors and persons with disabilities seeking to 
remain healthy, safe and secure in their homes. 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

From the Pastor 
     Officially the Christmas Season ends this Sunday.  I thank you for 
the kind words expressed in cards, the gifts and prayers received dur-
ing this holiday season.  I feel the joy and the love. 
     The vocation of baptized Christians is to be the image of the invisi-
ble God, writes N.T. Wright.  I have experienced this vocation lived 
out in the active members of St. Josephine Bakhita Parish.  Especially 
during this past Advent and Christmas season, you have shown out in 
prayer, shown up in works of mercy and shown off in worship.  What 
you have 'shown' is the light of Christ shining on and through you.  
Each of you has played your part and the body of Christ would be 
incomplete without you.   
     Mystery and the unknown stare at us as a parish as we move into 
the Ordinary Time of this New Year.  But we are Catholics, and mys-
tery is what we do: The Mystery of God become human, forgiveness 
of sins, and the last become first.  You are the Hidden Figures in the 
Catholic Church uncommonly faithful, and through you God saves the 
world one person at a time, and that is the great mystery love divine. 
     Fr. Gerard 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
           

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Please join our Dominican Community  
as we Celebrate  

the Feast of Our Lady of Ultimate Grace  
on Sunday, January 22nd  

at 9:00 a.m. at St. Joan of Arc site 
Everyone welcome! 

St. Bartôs Liturgical Ministers Schedule: 01/15/17 

Lectors:  
7:30 a.m.: Tom Johnson 

11:00 a.m.:  Renee Daniel ~ Janean Wright-Beckham 

Eucharistic Ministers:  
Wilson Caldwell ~ Shirley Caldwell ~ Cheryl Wright 

St. Bartôs Media Ministry Schedule: 01/15/17 
11:00 a.m. Mass: 

To Be Announced 

St. Bartôs Altar Server Schedule: 01/15/17 
11:00 a.m. Mass: 

To Be Announced 

* * * 

Next Sundayôs Readings (01/15/17): 
1st Reading:  Isaiah 49:3, 5-6 (64A) 

Responsorial Psalm:  40:2, 4, 7-8, 8-9, 10 
2nd Reading:  1 Corinthians 1:1-3 

Gospel:  John 1:29-34 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

* * * 

Come pray the Rosary every Sunday  
before the 9:00 a.m. Mass  

at  St. Joan of Arc Church Site. 

* * * 

* * * 

http://www.camdencharismatic.org


 

 

 

 

The Epiphany of the Lord 

 

PLEASE PATRONIZE  
OUR ADVERTIZERS  
and let them know you  
appreciate their support of 
the parish bulletin.   

Thatôs the best way to thank 
them for your bulletin. 

 2017 Christ Our Light Mission Experiences 
 

St. Vincent Mission, David, Kentucky  
May 20-27, 2017 

Focus is on home repair, painting and helping create home gardens.  
          

La Puerta,  Guatemala  
July 28-August 5, 2017 

Cost is approximately $1,400.00 
     Focus is on a ministry of presence.  The team works with children  
on an experience similar to Vacation Bible School and a faith-
sharing retreat with adults.  You do not need to speak Spanish.  Fee 
covers airfare, housing, in-country transportation and food with the 
exception of three meals.    
     We will be offering information sessions on the Sunday,  Jan-
uary 29, 2017  in the school auditorium (ground floorðlook for 
the signs for location).     

     Deadline for registration is Feb. 28.   
     To obtain an application or for questions, contact Pat Slater in the 
parish office.  856-667-2440 x. 327 or by e-mail at pslat-
er@christourlight.net.  Some financial aid is available.  Both mission 
experiences require four formation meetings in preparation for the 
trip. 

 

To get started with Electronic Parish Giving,  
Log onto http://stbakhitanj.org, click on 
 the Parish Giving Logo for instructions. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Save the Date for Our  
Diocesan Black History Month Mass! 

Join Bishop Sullivan,  
Rev. Maurice J. McNutt (Homilist)  
and the Diocesan Gospel Choir on  
Sunday, February 19th at 2:30 p.m. at 
St. Charles Borromeo Church in 
Sicklerville, New Jersey. 

A light reception will follow Mass. 
Our 11:00 a.m. Mass Community is invited 

 to join this Mass at St. Charles.  
PLEASE NOTE: 

There will be no 11:00 a.m. Mass  
on February 19th at St. Bartholomew site. 

* * * 


